
To the Chief Instructor of IOGKF Italy 
  
Sensei Paolo Spongia 
  
  
Congratulations on the anniversary of your 10th year in the IOGKF, 
and the 20th year of the Tora Kan Dojo, through diligent training, 
dedication and the pursuit of excellence you 
Have made IOGKF Italy what it is today, and may you continue your 
hard work for the future. 
  
God Bless 
  
Sensei George Andrews 
 


